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Record of Tenders Received 

 
FOR 

Tender No. 2023-184 (FED-10524) 

  
Federation Villages Flood Warning System 

Review 
 

 
Closed 2.00 pm, Friday 31 March 2023. 

 
This project will review the flood warning system for the area which includes 
the townships of Urana, Rand, Boree Creek and Morundah.  The project 
was recommended by the 2022 Federation Villages Floodplain Risk 
Management Study and Plan. 
 
 

 The following tenders have been received: 
 
Water Technology Pty Ltd – tendered price - $----- inclusive of GST 
 
 
Trevor Clark – Project Officer 
Leigh Ashford – Manager Infrastructure 

 


